
 

Amendment to the Prospectus for Board Certification in Paediatric Radiology 2015   
 

 
On the recommendation of the AAAEC, the Board of Management approved to delete the following 
statement from the Prospectus for Board Certification in Paediatric Radiology 2015 with regard to the 
Pre Board Certification Assessment (PBCA).   
  
 No: 10.  Pre Board Certification Assessment (PBCA)  

 

“After three attempts at the PBCA if the trainee is unsuccessful, the trainee will not be 
eligible to proceed for Board Certification in the subspeciality and will be Board Certified as a 
General Radiologist. The date of Board Certification will be three years after the final MD 
Radiology examination.’’ 

 
The Board further decided that this amendment will be applicable to the trainee who opted for 
subspecialty training in Paediatric Radiology in January 2016 based on the results of MD (Radiology) 
examination held in December 2015. 
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